
 
Sherman Park and Recreation Commission 

Regular Meeting 

August 11, 2025 

 
 

The August 11, 2025 regular meeting of the Sherman Park and Recreation Commission has 

been canceled due to lack of a quorum.  The next regularly scheduled meeting is Monday, 

September 8, 2025. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Fran Frattini 

Commission Chairman 
 

                             

 
 

The next Park and Recreation Commission meeting is scheduled on September 8, 2025. 

 

 

 

 

 


